

DEPTFORD PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Wednesday 16th December 2020

The children have done us proud this term. Despite the many challenges and different ways we have needed to work, they have adapted well and worked harder than ever on their learning. We have all really enjoyed the many socially distanced and virtual festivities all the same! Thank you parents for your overwhelming support, we couldn't do it without you. As you are aware the children's last day is now tomorrow, Thursday 17th December and they will finish at their usual times. We hope you will enjoy watching the children's virtual performances tomorrow via the school website live at 1.30pm. Don't worry if you can't watch it then as the recording will remain on our private you-tube channel for a couple of weeks.

We wish you and your family a restful and safe break and if you celebrate: Happy Christmas and New Year! We look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 5th January 2021 at their usual times and in the hope of a better year ahead.

Parent Governor election results:

Alana Ho Sang 67 votes

Krystal McIntosh 54 votes

Katy Paskell 42 votes

Well done to all the candidates and congratulations to Alana and Krystal Our 2 new Parent Governors!

To all our families who celebrate:



Term Dates

Friday 18th December ~ Inset day Monday 4th January ~ Inset day Tuesday 5th January ~ Children return Wednesday 6th January ~ Nursery Children return Friday 12th February ~ Last day of the Half Term

Monday 15th February~ Friday 19th February – Half Term Holiday

Monday 22nd February ~ Children return to school Wednesday 31st March ~ Last day of Term

Thursday 1st April – Friday 16th April - Holiday

Safeguarding

Please note that smart watches are NOT Permitted in school and are viewed in the same way as mobile phone devices.



We raised £227 for Save the Children from our Christmas Jumper day.



Thank you!

Attendance & Punctuality

Best attendance the Autumn term goes to

EYFS: Copper KS1: Yellow KS2: Jasper

We Had 157 children with 100% attendance during the Autumn Term Well Done

During December we ran a decorate your door competition...... The winners are as follows

In First Place was the School Office Team



Second Place was Green Class



Third place was Purple Class



Selection of other doors entries

Assistant Heads Door



Garnet Class



Jasper Class



Reading Hub



Dinner money for the next half term

5th January ~ 12th February is £65.25 22nd February ~ 31st March is £63.00 Total Spring Term £128.25

Dinner money must be paid a week in advance at £11.25 a week.

If you feel you could be entitled to free school meals, please contact Lewisham Pupil Support on

O20 8314 6221 all they need is your NI number and they will be able to tell you immediately if you qualify.

Monthly Makaton



Happy Holiday









